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Announcement  

Temporary Status of Admissions Regulations for the Master’s Degree Program M.Sc. Physics 
Converted to Permanent Status 

 
Disclaimer: Please note that only the German versions of these documents are legally binding. This 
translation is intended for the convenience of the non-German-reading public and is for information 
purposes only. 

 

Berlin’s Senate Department for Higher Education and Research, Health, Long-Term Care, and Gender 

Equality issued its decision on April 14, 2023, to convert the Admissions Regulations for the Master’s 

Degree Program M.Sc. Physics within the Department of Physics at Freie Universität Berlin from         

May 2, 2022, from temporary to permanent status. 

 


